
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you everybody who attended parents evening last night or 

who has been meeting with their child’s teacher over the last 

week in separate meetings. Hopefully you found the meeting 

useful to see and hear the progress that your child is making.  If 

you did not meet then please ensure that you arrange this with 

the class teacher. 

Year 5 had a wonderful trip to Warwick Castle on Monday to start 

the half term off.  The children took art in many of the 

experiences still on offer there in the autumn months and built 

upon their knowledge of the Tudors which they have been 

learning about in class.  The children were impeccably behaved 

and a fun day was had by all.  Thank you to our volunteers that 

accompanied the children. 

The new attendance policy has now been uploaded on to the 

website.  Please take the time to have a read.   

Our new wrap around care has began this week and it has made 

a good start.  I know that some of you were able to speak to 

Lukas last night at parents evening.  Premier are still offering a 

free session for every child. Please follow the booking link below 

or email: ndobbin@premier-education.com 

Ruldolph Run sponsor forms have one gone out today.  This is our 

bi-annual whole school fundraising event and we are so excited 

to complete this as are the children.  Please collect as many 

sponsors as you can.  Children will also be coming home soon 

with your tag for the Sunningdale Care Home if you have chosen 

to take part in this lovely Christmas gift giving experience. 

This week, Mrs Bannister sent out the whole school flu 

immunisation forms for you to complete.  If you want your child 

to receive this in school then please complete.  There is also a 

part to complete on it even if you want to opt out of it.  Check 

back on Dojo for this. 

This term is very busy, please ensure that you are checking the 

school calendar and noting down key dates. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Jones 

 

 

 
 
 

  

           



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to all our badge winner this week! 
 
Bronze – Ronan, Marcelina (LB) Lola, Adlee, Arabella, Skylar, 

Florence, Nikodem, Evie, Sophia (Yr1) Dominic, Grace, Olivia, 
Clara, James, Olly, Owen, Charlie, Caleb, George, Lili, Theo, 
Ilaria (Yr2) Gabriel, Tobias, Thomas, Billy, Elijah, Arlie, George, 
Reece, Thea, Jackson, LolaArchie W, Leon, Anastasia, Ethan 
(Yr3) Skyler, Evalyn, Alexander, Ted, Isabelle, Ellison, Layla, 
Emelia G, Olivia, Joshua, Zachary, Lilly-May, Archie, Kyren, 
Willow, Lottie, Dixie, Lucas, Pearl, Summer-Mai, Martynas, 
Dylan, Bella, Jaxon, Lily, Freddie, Brooke, Tyler (Yr4) Isabella, 
Lily, Luna, Daisie, Freddie, Evie, Kyran. Roo, Isabelle, Noah, 
Ollie, Tobias, Lewis, Alexandra, Emi, Liliana, Nevaeh, Darcy, 
Maggie, Sophie (Yr5) Max, Isabel, Alex, Eva (Yr6) 
 
 

Silver -   Hunter, Lucy, Darcey, Max, Anika, Emilia, Alexandru, 

Sahiba, Mia (Yr1) Theo, Archie A (Yr3) James (Yr6) 
 
 

Gold -   James (Yr1) Mia (Yr3)                                  
                  
 

                     

                 


